
GOV. MSG. NO. 1 
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

HONOLULU 

LINDA LINGLE 

GOVERNOR 

September 15,2008 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies 
ofthe Report to the Twenty-Fourth Legislature, State of Hawaii, 2008, Pursuant to 
H.C.R. 76, H.D. 1,2006 REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH TO 
SUBMIT FINAL REPORT ON ITS LITIGATION AGAINST WASTE 
MANAGEMENT OF HA WAIl, INC. AND CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU. In 
accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statues, I am also informing you that the 
report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.gov/health. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 


